
 

SECONDARY PRINCIPAL REPORT 

March 16, 2015 

 

 

Congratulations to individual State Qualifiers and Place Winners:  (113) Kaden Spindler (126) 

Cameron Sykora—1
st
, (132) Tracer Lee. 

 

Congratulations to Alma Jorgenson, Callie Kleindl and Saige Ochsendorf who qualified for the 

State Science Fair. 

 

Congratulations to Gina Gilsdorf and Shandy Newton who placed in the Photography Contests at 

Skills Fest.    

 

Prom Committee members are working with Advisors Christensen & Stotesbery to plan the April 

11
th

 event. 

 

The Third Quarter of the 2014-15 School Year ends on March 19
th

.  Teacher Work Day is March 

20th.  Language Arts Teachers will be involved in a K-12 meeting and other High School Teachers 

will participate in a review of their phase of the curriculum cycle. 

 

Mid-Winter Concert was held on March 9
th

 at 7:30.  Congratulations to all vocalists and 

instrumentalists as well as directors Ragan and Sollie on their performance. 

 

The Large Group Choir Contest was held on March 11
th

 in Morris. 

 

The Large Group Band Contest will be held on March 18
th

 in Morris. 

 

Good Luck to Knowledge Bowl, FCCLA and Speech Participants in upcoming competitions. 

 

The One Act Plays under the direction of Mrs. Ragan were presented Sunday, March 15
th

 @ 2:00. 

 

Honors Breakfast is scheduled for April 22
nd

 at 7:00 a.m. 

 

CPR Training for Sophomores and Seniors was completed on March 10
th

 & 12
th

.  Many thanks to 

Luann Kleindl for continuing to provide this service for our students.   

 

Track & Softball practice began on March 9
th

 & 10
th

 respectively. 

 

Baseball & Golf practice can start on March 16
th

. 

 

Band & Choir Students will participate in the Solo/Ensemble Contest on March 31
st
. 

 

I have met with the 2015-16 10
th

-12
th

 graders to explain and discuss the proposed 

schedule/curricular changes for next year.  Hopefully, registration for the 2015-16 school year will 

begin soon.  



 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


